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MeUU\ ChUiVWPaV
Thank you for your support and kindness throughout this term. I am incredibly proud of the

children and the whole community for the many great achievements made over this time. For
me, one highlight has been being able to welcome you all back into school to share in the
magic! There may be challenges ahead, but I know that the Coopers Lane spirit will get us

through anything!
Enjoy the Christmas break with your friends and family and I look forward to 

seeing you all on the 5th January for the start of another exciting term. 
 
 

Please remember the following key
dates for the new year:

5th January
First Day of Term

11th & 12th January
Parent/Teacher meetings 

(booking is now open online)
25th & 26th January

Individual and Sibling Photos
28th January
PTA Ceilidh

1st February
Charing Cross Class Assembly

3rd February
Angel Class Assembly

10th February
Green Park Class Assembly

22nd February
Farringdon Class Assembly

DATES FOR DIARYCONDOLENCES
Our thoughts are with the Mugema family at

this time. On Wednesday 8th December,
Margaret Mugema unexpectedly passed
away. Margaret was a shining light of the

community, who many of you will have known
well. A wonderful mother to five children,

Margaret will be greatly missed by us all. Her
warmth and kindness will be etched on our

memories forever.
 

Thankfully, Dad and the children have a
wonderful, loving family who are supporting
them at this most difficult time. I know that

you will all join me in sending love to the
family and that you will be respectful of their

privacy during this time.
 

Thank you to one of our lovely parents at 'Gios Christmas Tree Forest' for the kind
donation of a Christmas tree for school www.gioschristmastreeforest.co.uk 

 

THANK YOU

http://www.gioschristmastreeforest.co.uk/


A BIG LITTLE CHRISTMAS
RecepÉion ǉ Year ƍ

CONGRATULATIONS
Well done to all of the children for the amazing performances over the past three weeks.

It has been absolutely wonderful to see all of the children up on stage, enjoying
themselves. How lovely it was to have a live audience for every performance (11 shows in

total!) so that the whole community could share in the  experience.
All of the performacnes have been filmed and a link & password have been emailed to

you. Please make sure that you keep the passwords confidential, as the video links are for
your use only.

A huge thank you to all of the staff at Coopers Lane for the amazing work put in to ensure
every show was a success. We have a wonderful team at Coopers Lane who are

committed to giving all of the children the very best experiences.

CAN YOU HELPƢ
Do you have any pre-loved good quality battery operated light-up/musical
toys that need a new home? If so, the children who visit Bond Street (our

inclusion space) will be very excited! Please bring any donations to the
school office so they can be welcomed into their new home



A BIG LITTLE CHRISTMAS



Tinsel and ÉeaƱÉoØels
Year Ǝ ǉ Ə



Tinsel and ÉeaƱÉoØels conÉinÎed



PANTO PANDEMONIUM
Year Ɛ and Ƒ



PANTO PANDEMONIUM



 Another week of fun in the Nursery.
The children loved playing the musical

instruments to the beat of the music. Then they
got up to dance to the music with their friends.
Micah-Remi used the cubes as number blocks
and was able to build them up to ten with no

support. Well done!.
Suraya made her own paper chain to hang up in

the Nursery.

NÎrserÞ

For the final week of the Autumn term, year 6 have completed many activities including
writing newspaper reports about the evacuation of the British troops from Dunkirk,

developing our map reading skills, renewable energy  posters and fabulous propaganda
posters in our Art lessons with Miss Webb.

YEAR ƒ




